 
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
EITZEN CITY COUNCIL
November 10, 2022

The regular meeting of the Eitzen City Council was called to order at 6:02 pm by Mayor Jeffrey Adamson.  Council members present were Emily Burrichter, Mitch Luttchens, and Doug Meyer.  Mitch Lange.  was absent.  Also in attendance were City Clerk, Steve Schuldt, and Charlene Selbee from Fillmore County News.
Minutes of the October 10, 2022 council meeting and October 19, 2022 Habitat for Humanity building permit meeting were reviewed.  Emily Burrichter moved, second by Mitch Luttchens and the motion passed to approve the minutes. 
October financial statements were reviewed.  Mitch Luttchens moved, second by Doug Meyer and the motion passed to approve the financial statements.
Council discussed a complaint regarding gaps in the dog park fence where small dogs may escape.  Mitch Luttchens moved, second by Emily Burrichter and the motion passed to make the needed repairs to the dog park fence.
	Mayor Adamson reminded council of an upcoming event presented by MiEnergy Co-op on November 22nd from 9:30 am to 12:00 pm.  The presentation will focus on impacts to the electric industry, MiEnergy operations and a presentation by STAR Energy Services.
	Council discussed the work in progress to install a fiber optic broadband network in the city.
	Council reviewed and signed the November 8, 2022 election abstract of votes cast in the City of Eitzen.
Council reviewed October claims payable.  Mitch Luttchens moved, second by Emily Burrichter and the motion passed to pay all claims.
There being no further business, Mitch Luttchens moved, second by Emily Burrichter and the motion passed to adjourn at 6:20 pm.


__________________________			____________________________
Steve Schuldt, City Clerk				Jeffrey P. Adamson, Mayor
